
We eventually 
managed to 

celebrate 
NSPCC Number 
Day on 7th May 

(due to the 
lockdown) – it 
was worth the 
wait…and we 

raised £179.20
Thank you!



Year 1 loved playing, “Guess my Number” games and 
then…ate their winning number.

Our Nursery  home learners enjoyed taking part in 
number fun activities. They played “hook a duck bingo” 

in their Zoom session and went on a number hunt 
around their homes.



Year 5 explored creating 
number patterns that arose 

from finding the differences. It 
was a brilliant trick!

Great fun was had in Year 3 playing, “Who wants to 
be a Mathematical Millionaire?” quiz.  Lots of speedy 

answers and the satisfaction that we are super 
mathematicians…but no £1,000,000 winning prize.

Year 2 used 
their problem 
solving skills 

working 
together to 
complete 

Buddy’s Number 
Challenge.


